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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555-0001
Attention: Document Control Desk

DOCKET: No. 52-024 & 52-036

SUBJECT: Point of Contact and Invoicing for the Grand Gulf Unit 3 and River Bend Unit
3 Combined License Applications

REFERENCE: 1. Entergy Operations, Inc. (EOI) letter to USNRC, Application for
Combined License for Grand Gulf Unit 3 (CNRO-2008-00008) dated
February 27, 2008

2. Entergy Operations, Inc. (EOI) letter to USNRC, Application for
Combined License for Grand Gulf Unit 3 (R3NO-2008-00001) dated
September 25, 2008

3. Entergy Operations, Inc. (EOI) letter to USNRC, Grand Gulf Unit 3 and
River Bend Station Unit 3 COLA Reviews, (G3NO-2009-00002, R3NO-
2009-00001), dated January 9, 2009

Dear Sir or Madam

In Reference 1, Entergy Operations, Inc. (Entergy) submitted a Combined License Application
(COLA) to construct and operate a new nuclear plant at the Grand Gulf Nuclear Station
(GGNS) site in Port Gibson, Mississippi. The letter accompanying the license application
requested that Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) invoices for COLA reviews be
addressed to NuStart Energy Development, LLC (NuStart) pursuant to agreements between
the applicant and NuStart.

In Reference 2, Entergy submitted a COLA to construct and operate a new nuclear plant at
the River Bend Station (RBS) in St. Francisville, Louisiana. The letter accompanying the
license application identified the point of contact for correspondence and invoicing as Mr.
Jerry Burford, the Entergy RBS COLA project manager.

In Reference 3, Entergy requested that NRC suspend review of the Grand Gulf Unit 3 (GG-3)
and RBS Unit 3 (RBS-3) COLAs until further notice.
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Due to the change in status of the GG-3 and RBS-3 COLA projects, and in accordance with
the business needs of Entergy and NuStart, Entergy requests that correspondence, including
invoices for NRC fees associated with review or maintenance of the GG-3 and RBS-3 license
applications be addressed to the Entergy point-of-contact per instructions below.

Correspondence and invoices should be addressed to:

Name: Thomas L. Williamson
Title: Manager, COLA Projects
Mailing Address: Entergy Nuclear

1340 Echelon Parkway
Jackson, MS 39213

E-Mail Address: twilli2(enter~qy.com
Phone Number: (601 )-368-5786

The administrative information regarding counsel for the applicant previously provided in
References 1 and 2 remains unchanged.

Sincerely,

cc: (via e-mail unless otherwise specified):

NRC
NRC Project Manager - Grand Gulf Unit 3 COLA
NRC Project Manager - River Bend Station Unit 3 COLA
Mr. W. H. Blaney - NRC/CFO/DC/DDFM/LFT

Enteray
Mr. W.K. Hughey
Mr. G.A. Zinke
Ms. T. Stubbs

NuStart
Marilyn Kray, NuStart
Michael Cazaubon, NuStart

Corporate File [2]


